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Red Cedar Co-Op Board Members  

Clearview Property 
Management 

Office@clearviewmi.com Office: 810-458-6065 
Emergency: 810-410-7827 

Rob Farrier, President rfwilliamston@aol.com 517-655-1207 
Frank Fortier, VP frankfortier1@gmail.com 517-775-2736 
Jerry Bayer, Treasurer jerbertoo@gmail.com 248-763-7460 
Barry Wentz, Secretary barryandmaryw@gmail.com 517-655-6180 
Trish Horn horn@msu.edu 517-290-6375 
Clearview Website:  Www.redcedarcoop.com;  P.O. Box 788, Linden, MI  48451 

 

 
§ MAIL BUILDING:  Due to lost keys and misuse 

of the package boxes, it’s necessary to change 
how packages are delivered. Like UPS and Fed 
Ex, the post office will now deliver packages to your porch or they will put a note in your mailbox 
and you’ll have to go to the post office to pick up packages.  

§ SPRING WALK THROUGH:  The forms will be mailed soon. They are also available at the link 
below. Please return your form as quickly as possible. On May 6th the board will be doing their 
walk through. Copy and paste link if it does not work.  
http://nebula.wsimg.com/59f41ddbec382c7b2f0081e41466f18a?AccessKeyId=7800D6CFFF3A19
05CBAA&disposition=0&alloworigin=1  

§ REMINDERS:  Please do not drive off the concrete at entrances and around parking areas. This 
helps to prevent added costs to sprinkler heads and grass maintenance. 

§ BULLETIN BOARD:  A new bulletin board will be put in sometime this Spring.   
§ FLAG POLE:  The new flag pole will be raised before Memorial Day. Anyone interested in making 

donations, make your check out to Red Cedar and clarify in the note that it’s for the flag pole, 
then mail to Clearview.  Thank you to everyone for your assistance in making this happen. 

§ GARBAGE TAGS:  For now, the City of Williamston is not selling garbage tags.  If you need them 
you must contact Granger at 517-372-2800 or 1-888-9GRANGER, or you can order on line at 
https://www.grangernet.com/reorder-bag-tags/ 

 
 

Please look out for your neighbors during 
this time.  We look forward to a positive 

and productive Summer. 

Next Board Meeting, 
Tuesday, May 19, 2020 at 
1:30 at the Senior Center 


